
Willow Class 

Weekly Update- Friday 20th October  

 

 Willow Class LOVE our weekly book club and wanted to finish 

the term off by doing something special.  The children 

persuaded me to bring in a ‘cuddly’ to read too. It was just lovely 

to see them enjoying reading, recalling their stories in detail and 

being inspired to actually want to read!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our beautiful Harvest Festival artwork. The 

children really enjoyed planning, designing and 

creating this as a class.  

 

 

 

 

History- Skara Brae. 

This week in humanities, we have been 

learning about Skara Brae. The children have 

thoroughly engaged with this topic. Their 

recall of information is just wonderful. Please do ask them at home  They produced 

some wonderful work on Skara Brae and were able to explain in great detail about this 

fantastic, historical Stone Age Village.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Class Reminders/Events 

 PE days are Mondays and Tuesdays- children need to come 

into school wearing PE kits. As we enter the colder months 

but can children bring in a  spare pair of shoes and socks  (to 

avoid wet and cold feet!) 

 Children return Monday 30th October 

 Thursday 9th November 2023- Cross Country (2-4) - Letters have gone out to 

the children taking part in this event  

 Monday 13th November and Tuesday 14th November- Parent Evenings 

Have a wonderful half term, enjoy the well-deserved rest! 

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class Team x 

I am not setting specific half term homework but 

please do remember to keep on reading, learning 

timestables and your topic homework!  


